
 
 
Dear Group Leader, 
 
I hope my email finds you doing well. This update is to share the great news that Pilgrim Tours 
resumed safe and successful tour operations in February. Those on tour enjoyed touring all the 
main sites except for the extreme north (Tel Dan & Caesarea Philippi) which are currently 
closed. The consensus of the travelers is they had a wonderful time and were blessed to be guided 
through their Holy Land experience.  Please see some testimonials from the groups… 
 

Testimonials 

 

 

 

"Every place we visited was breathtakingly beautiful, with stunning landscapes 

and rich historical and cultural heritage. We highly recommend visiting Israel to 

anyone who wants to experience an unforgettable journey. We had a life-

changing time there and are already planning to return." 

 

Simon L. and Beatriz G. – Tour to Israel/Egypt/Jordan February 2024 

 

“I would like to thank Pilgrim tours and their staff for making this once in a 

lifetime trip so great, we have been truly blessed to visit the holy land and live the 

word of God. I truly believe that our lives have been changed for the better and it 

is all Thanks to God first and second to Pilgrim tours for making this trip possible 

through their tireless efforts with all our questions despite the setback of the 

war. We have had the most amazing time and truly our Israeli brothers and 

sisters are greatly in need of our support as believers in this time; so I encourage 

all those who read this review to support our brethren in Israel and come visit 

this wonderful country; for we have had nothing but peace while we were there. 

SHALOM! SHALOM!” 

 

Eric – Tour to Israel February/March 2024 

 

 



 

 

Looking ahead, Pilgrim Tours has multiple tours scheduled to operate in April and throughout 2024. 
From a day-to-day life perspective, Israelis continue to live normal lives as the unrest is occurring in 
remote areas that do not affect most of the population. They are going to work, school, daycare, 
restaurants, vacationing in-country and internationally, and US flights have resumed service to Tel 
Aviv. 
 
Please share this update with your group and any potential passengers who requested an update 
on the current situation.  We look forward to continuing to provide updates.   
 
If you received a quote and have not responded, please provide an update so we can reserve your 
space. For those that are looking to plan a tour, now is a great time to begin the process for not only 
Israel but for all Bible Land sites and destination offered by Pilgrim Tous.  
 
God bless and Happy Easter, 
 
Jessica Leinbach 

 
Jessica Leinbach 
Group Tours 
Pilgrim Tours 
1-800-322-0788, extension 121 
jleinbach@pilgrimtours.com  
 
 

"I had a wonderful time in Israel. I felt while I was there the precautions that were 

taken for our safety were well in hand. I still got to experience many holy sites 

and be blessed by walking the path that Jesus walked. Every day was started in 

prayer, singing, or scripture reading which also extended the blessing of the trip." 

 

Quincie L. – Tour to Israel/Egypt/Jordan February 2024 
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